
    

 
                       

 
 

 

 

Continuity of Learning Reflection for EES Students in grades 3- 5 only 

 
Dear Emmitsburg Elementary School Parents/Guardians, 

Today is the FCPS Reflection Day for students! 

Emmitsburg Elementary School wants to hear from its students on their experience 
with distance learning. For today, please have your child complete Emmitsburg 
Elementary’s reflection activity on distance learning.  

To access the reflection activity, go to: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/EES0620StudentCOL 

 

This link is unique to Emmitsburg Elementary School. Please do not share with families 
and students in other FCPS schools. In addition, please note that this reflection activity is 
for FCPS students in Grades 3-12 only. Students in PreK-Grade 2 are completing a 
separate reflection activity that is led by their teacher.  

 

Thank you for your commitment to supporting FCPS!   

 

  
Emmitsburg Elementary School Staff 

Eagletter 
June 11, 2020 

Be Respectful, Be Responsible, 
Be a Leader at EES  

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/EES0620StudentCOL

